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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Regular Administrative Control Board Meeting, 2023 Proposed Rate Increases for Electronic 
Waste, Locking Bar Service, 15-yard Containers, Wag Bag Rates, and Refrigerator Disposal 

 
Solid Waste District, 19 June 2023 – PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Administrative 
Control Board of the Solid Waste Special Service District #1 (District) will hold a Public Hearing 
beginning at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, July 19, 2023, during its Regular Board Meeting.  

 
Consistent with provisions of the Utah Open and Public Meetings Act, Utah Code Ann. §54-2-207(4), 
this will be an Electronic Meeting with the Administrative Offices of the Solid Waste Special Service 
District#1 d/b/a “Canyonlands Solid Waste Authority” or “CSWA” as the Anchor Location. The 
Administrative Offices are located at 2295 South Highway 191, Moab, UT 84532.  

 
Electronic participation in the Public Hearing is available via Zoom at: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82899591028?pwd=ZXo2ZVJqc0lhb3NSemVXWU9mWWFmZz09 
The public is invited and encouraged to view this meeting, which will be streamed live on YouTube: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQvZRosmlr80RZPUW-fkJ2A (SEARCH YOUTUBE FOR 
“Canyonlands Solid Waste Authority”). The Regular Board meeting will begin at 5:00 pm.  

 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public input on the District’s proposed 2023 rate increase 
for electronic waste collections, Wag Bag rates, rates for refrigerator disposal, locking bars services on 
containers, and 15-yard container fees. Rate changes are proposed to normalize, clarify, and adjust fee 
items that reflect the District’s associated operating costs and support its enterprise fund. The purpose of 
the public hearing will be to hear comments regarding the aforementioned items. The proposed rate 
changes and additions will be available after June 19, 2023 to review and download from the District’s 
website here:  https://swssd1.org/board-meetings-and-financials/financials/ and at the District office 
located at 2295 S. Highway 191, Moab, UT 84532 
 
Please call the District office at 435-259-6314 for more information. 

 

 

Solid Waste Special Service District #1 
2295 S. Highway 191, PO Box 980 
Moab, UT  84532-0980 
Phone: 435-259-6314 
Fax:  435-259-8466 
Email:   swssd1@swssd1.org 

For Details, Contact: 
 
Mike Kenerley 
Executive Director 
Phone (435) 259-6314 

For Release, June 19, 2023 


